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G i f t  C e r t i f i c a t e s  A v a i l a b l e
Visit our website to order

www.magnoliahistoricalsociety.org
Also available at

Interbay QFC and Magnolia's Bookstore

Book I 
Covers early/general 

history 

Book II
 Covers 

1920s-1940s

Price: $25 Price: $25  

Price: $45 

Give the Gift  of  Magnolia History 
this  Holiday Season!

Book III in our series - Magnolia: Midcentury Memories - 
covers the fabulous '50s and turbulent '60s

http://local.live.com/default.aspx?v=2&style=r&where1=2414+31st+Ave+W%2c+Seattle%2c+WA+98199
http://local.live.com/default.aspx?v=2&style=r&where1=2414+31st+Ave+W%2c+Seattle%2c+WA+98199
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2 LIKE US ON FACEBOOK:  www.facebook.com/magnoliahistoricalsociety

MHS Officers/Board Members 

 President-Acting Treasurer
  Dee St. George
  Secretary
  Kathy Cunningham

  Board Members
  Nicole Bailey     Tab Melton
  Guy Besner       Lisa Meoli
  Carol Burton
  Brian Hogan 

Greg Shaw       
Sherrie Quinton

  Consultant
  Monica Wooton

The Magnolia Historical Society is 
a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. 

All donations are tax-deductible to the 
extent permitted by Federal Law. 

Interested in becoming a
Board Member or Volunteer? 

Contact: Dee St. George
(206) 284-5480

Magnolia Historical Society Mission

Initiate interest in Magnolia history - gather and protect it for 
future generations.

Inspire the Magnolia community to help us gather acquisitions 
for our photo and document archives at UW Special Collections.

Invest in community historical research and writing of Magnolia 
history that encourages historic projects and events.

Encourage a more accurate "sense of place" through our work 
preserving the stories and image of Magnolia.

Visit our website to make a donation to MHS 
www.magnoliahistoricalsociety.org

Readers love our book!  
WHAT THEY ARE SAYING ABOUT 
Magnolia: Midcentury Memories

“And a big thank you to you for your work on keeping our history alive. I love the new book
...amazing  work all of you put into this.” …..Cheryl McQuiston

“Your Magnolia history publication is wonderful. I have read a number of the pieces so 
far and I must say they touch my soul.  It's like I’m growing up on Magnolia again as I closely
relate to so many of the stories. Thank you, thank you!…..Major General Clyde Cherberg

"I received a copy this afternoon and spent hours reliving my childhood. The book is 
wonderful - the best yet! Thanks so much for including so many interesting parts of my 
childhood. The Village, the churches, the groups, just great memories. Again, thanks so 
much!".....Sherrie Hassel

"My wife surprised me with the Magnolia book last week.  GREAT JOB!  I grew up in Magnolia 
(1949-1963) before heading to California and the Middle East for 20+ years.  Although we've 
been in Redmond since 1988, we swing by Queen Anne or Magnolia, or both, at least once a 
month.  You all get an A+ for getting it right.  Way to go!".....Ross Jennings
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